Swatara Township
Budget Workshop
September 22, 2021

Those in attendance were Supervisor Bering, Supervisor Kreitzer and Supervisor Patches. Also
in attendance was Township Staff, Kirk Artz and Trish Harris.

The Budget Workshop convened at 9:35 a.m.

Fire Hydrant Fund draft budget was reviewed. No changes were recommended.

Mountville Rockwood Sewer Fund draft budget was reviewed. No changes were recommended.
Recreation Fund draft budget was reviewed. No changes were recommended.

Liquid Fuels Fund draft budget was reviewed. No changes were recommended.

General Fund draft budget was reviewed. Discussion was held regarding engineering expenses,
building maintenance and repair, fire company capital improvements, staffing and 2022 wages.

Supervisor Kreitzer made a motion to include a 3% wage increase for full-time
employees in the 2022 Budget. Seconded by Supervisor Bering. All voted in favor;
motion carried.

Supervisor Patches made a motion to offer part-time employees the option to receive a
3% wage increase or receive 40 hours of paid time off in 2022. Seconded by Supervisor
Bering. All voted in favor; motion carried.

Another budget meeting will be scheduled for October 27, 2021 at 9:30 a.m.
The workshop adjourned at 10:40 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jennifer Harding



